2020 - 2021 Leadership!

Tiya Smith

Dear marching band students,

I have applied for the position of **drum major**, as well as **band captain**. Last year I was woodwind captain for the first time, and it was the best experience I have ever had. I feel that last year helped me grow closer to all members of the band, and I hope to grow even closer to everyone. My hope for this upcoming year's band students is that we grow as a team and crush it at competitions. I hope that with my leadership we can achieve everything we want, and much more. I promise that if I am in any one of these leadership positions, I will do my best to help everyone feel a part of this team we have created. If anyone needs anything from me, I will be there for them. I promise to be considerate of everyone and their feelings. If you need help with anything, I promise to make time for you. I hope this year is everything and more for all of us.

With much love,

Tiya Smith

Lauren Butler

Dear Tiger Band,

I am running for the positions of **Drum Major and Colorguard Captain**. I am qualified for these roles because I have been a member of this band for 2 years and have served as leadership here in the past as Colorguard Captain. I have also participated in concert band for 7 years which has given me a greater appreciation for music. Serving as leadership has also taught me many important qualities that I would continue to improve on if elected to another leadership role.

My aspiration for the band this coming season is to improve upon our success from last year. We had an amazing season, but I believe that we can do even better. Through encouraging hard work on the field to learn sets and consistent practice on the music, I hope to help lead the band to superiors.

Sincerely,

Lauren Butler

Leo Lopez

Dear Band constituents,

For the past years, and those to follow, I have enjoyed the Band. So, in order to open new horizons for myself I have decided to run for **Brass Captain**. Of course, that is not my main goal. My main goal is to improve the band in aspects of performance and connection. That is why I am running for Brass Captain.

I know that my words are few, but I am looking forward to another great year!

Sincerely,

Leonardo Lopez

DeAsia Calloway

Dear Washington Wilkes Marching Band,

I would like to start off by saying thank you for the opportunity to be able to try out for **Woodwind Captain**. I really feel like I would be a great Woodwind Captain because I am very hardworking and determined at what I do. I also feel that it would be a good opportunity to show I could get things done even though I am younger than most it is gonna be a learning experience. This will show that I can lead and be a leader for future purposes.

Sincerely,
DeAsia Calloway

Trix Sunga

Dear band mates,

Hey everyone! It's been a while since we've seen each other. We had a great year last year and I hope we'll have another one this year. However, I wanted to try something new this year. I'm running for the positions of **woodwind and band captain**. Last year was certainly one which I'll never forget, and I hope that we'll become an even more tight-knit group. Even though we're losing the seniors this year, we'll bounce back.

My main goal is to improve everyone's skill in all fields and form a much more cohesive family. We can make it if we just work hard and as a collective. We can go from being excellent to being superior. I hope you elect me as your woodwind or band captain!

Sincerely,

Trix Sunga

Garston Townsend

Dear band mates,

I'm running for the positions of <u>Band Captain and Brass Captain</u>. I had an eye-opening year last year as band captain. I felt that all people in the band grew and learned a lot, myself included. I have learned from last year and ready to improve and better the band. I want to lower tensions in the band just so we can work and achieve a lot more. I feel that we had a fantastic year last year which means we want to strive to go higher. However, we can only achieve that if we work together, that's why I'm asking you to elect me as your Band captain or Brass captain.

My main goal is for an improvement on everybody's skills. You all did so good last year, and I know we have the potential to strive even higher. That's why if you elect me as Band captain or Brass captain, I will put you before me. The band before myself.

Sincerely,

Garston Townsend

Morgan Bacino

Dear WW Band Members,

Hi, my name is Morgan Bacino, I'm trying for the leadership position of Color Guard Captain. I've been doing Color Guard for a year and I'm starting my second year. The reason why I think I would be the best qualified for this position is: I'm willing to learn new things, I'm organized, I'll show up to practice, games, and competitions, and I work good with other people. The band is important to me because it has helped me open up a little more, meet new people, interact with more people and learn new things.

Sincerely,

Morgan Bacino

Kendall Rainey

Dear Fellow Musicians,

I am running for the position of **Brass Captain**. For the past couple of years, we have gotten close as a band and we all work hard together as a group. Last year was a great season for us, and I would like for us to build on that for an even brighter future. For us to strive for the best and even better. I want us to improve together and form a stronger bond between each other that is why I am running and asking you to elect me, for the Brass Captain. The main thing I would like to focus on this year is our musical abilities as a whole and our bond. We are close and I would like us to be closer, so we could work together better. I know what we are all capable of and I would like for us to strive for the best we can do. We can do it together, if you elect me for the Brass captain, I will strive for our best! Thank You!

Sincerely,

Kendall Rainey